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Please pray for the sick in our parish… and those who care for them….  

Brendan “Ben” Coyne, Michael Davis, Chris Eergz, Michelle Fowler, Alysia 

Hash, Jasmine Hash, Ron Hays, John Johnson, Jane Kloppenburg, Martine 

Knopf, Maxine Lair, John Larsen, Joe Mc Sweeney, Shirley Milner, Karen 

Ness, Don Nielsen, Esther Oertel, Joaquina Ortega, Vera and Tyrone 

Rivera, Judith Spears, Leslie Thomas, Virginia VanAntwerp and special 

intentions for all who suffer from cancer. 

The children making their first 

communion were, 

Aiden Silva  

Allison Aguilar Lepiz  

Alondra Lizet Anguiano Arellano  

Alonso Hernandez Betancourt  

Citlalli Chavez  

Damian Pimentel  

Diana Montes  

Erick Rodriguez Barajas  

Isaac Giovanni Hurtado  

Itzel Ramirez-Walle  

Jose Chavez  

Karina Gicelle Anguiano Arellano  

Kyle Eli Lazo Romero  

Miguel Angel Arroyo Rodriguez  

Milton Diego Alejandro Sandoval 

Rodas  

Noel Chavez Vargas  

Rosa Montes  

Yoselin Arroyo Rodriguez 

 

Special thanks to our teachers 

 

Barbara Bianchi 

 

Esther Oertel 

 

Debbie Heidary 

 

First Holy Communion was held on Saturday, May 

14th at Our Lady of the Lake with Father Lawrence 

overseeing this holy sacrament.   

 

Mass was very well attended. 



 
 

Mass Times

 
 

 

Our Lady of the Lake 
 

Mass will resume September 
10th at 5:00 p.m. 

 

St. Joseph 
 

First Friday of the month 
 at 12:00 p.m. 

 
Sunday’s at 8:30 a.m. and  

and 

4:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

 
Our Lady of the Pines 

 
Sunday at 11:00 a.m. 

July 3, - September 4th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

SaintJosephMiddletown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Debbie Heidary is stepping down as our religious education coordinator as she has 

moved to Santa Rosa.  We are looking for someone to fill this position as well as 

volunteers to teach.  Classes begin in September and end in mid-May.  

 

We are also looking for one or two people to coordinate and oversee our monthly 

Hospitality Sunday social gatherings.  Please contact Sandy for more information. 

A N N U A L   M I N I S T R Y   A P P E A L 

As of the printing of this newsletter, we currently have pledges 

of $9,128.  We are $3,352 short of our goal of $12,480.  If we 

don’t make our goal, we will have to pay the difference from 

our primary account. 

Anything received over the goal will be returned to our Parish.  

If you are mailing in your contribution, please indicate St. 

Joseph, Middletown on the envelope.   

Pledges can also be made online at 

www.srdiocese.org 

Click on the Give tab at the upper right corner of the website.   

 

Select Annual Ministry Appeal.  Please make sure to reference 

St. Joseph, Middletown 

 

 

Fr. Marlon has announced a change in the schedule for masses at St. Joseph Parish 

beginning in July as follows:  

• Beginning July 3, 2022, there will only be two masses said every Sunday at St. 

Joseph in Middletown, 8:30 am in English and 4 pm in Spanish.  There will be 

no 10:30 am mass.  

• Beginning July 2, 2022, the 5:00 pm Mass at Our Lady of the Lake will be 

eliminated due to the opening of the outdoor church. Our Lady of the Pines is  

scheduled for 11:30 am every Sunday beginning July 3. 

• Mass at Our Lady of the Lake in Loch Lomond on Saturday evening will resume 

in September following the closing of the outdoor church. 

 


